Dear Members and Friends,

If you would like to have a friend or relative listed in the Eternal Light memorial booklet, to be published for the High
Holidays, please let us know by the end of the week. Attached is the order form. If you wish to participate, please send us
your info asap.

Thank you!

Liz Snider, Administrator
Adas Yoshuron Synagogue
P.O. Box 1250

Rockland, Maine 04841
207.594.4523
info@adasyoshuron.org
www.adasyoshuron.org
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